
 

   
 

Waterloo integrated station development 
June 2020 

Let us know your comments on topics such as: 

• Building designs 
• Public art and landscape 

 

• Facilities or services 
• Construction impacts 

 

• Public domain 
• Car parking 

 

• Retail spaces 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
 
 
• Facilities or services 
• Construction impacts 

In 2024, Sydney will have 31 metro 
railway stations and a 66 kilometre 
standalone metro railway system, 
including a new metro station at 
Waterloo.   
John Holland will deliver the metro 
station along with a joint venture 
between John Holland and Mirvac to 
deliver the Waterloo integrated station 
development, including the buildings 
above and next to the station.  

The team is currently preparing designs 
for the buildings and public space in the 
Waterloo Metro Quarter and would like 
to hear your comments. 

 

Artist’s impression of station entrance 



 

 

Project update 
Month year 

If you have any questions about the 
Waterloo integrated station 
development, please contact Faye 
Rescigno on 1800 171 386 (24-hour 
community information line) or email 
WaterlooMetro@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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Artist’s impression of Waterloo integrated station development 
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